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Board of County Commissioners' Meeting

Tuesday, March 30, 1971

Present: George R. Aud, President
J. Wilmer Bowles, Commissioner
J. S. Guy, Jr., Commissioner
B. Harris Sterling, Director of Finance
W. Stanley Donaldson, Consultant (Finance)
Helen M. Bailey (Mrs.), Admin. Asst. (Recording)

The Board of County Commissioners devoted the day to
preliminary budget review in preparation for the formulation
of a budget to present to the people at public hearings
scheduled to be held at the Leonardtown School on April 20,
1971 at 2:00 p.m. and April 22, 1971 at 7:30 p.m.

The minutes of the previous meeting, which was held on
March 23, 1971, were not read.

One appointment was granted, as follows:

Benjamin Burroughs, Jr.

After due consideration and review, the Board of County
Commissioners gave favorable consideration, by majority vote,
to the application of Benjamin Burroughs, Jr. for the estab-
lishment of a mobile home park in the 5th Election District,
said mobile home park to comprise 41.382 acres and contain
134 lots.

Commissioner Bowles moved that the Board give the proposal
general approval subject to the other approvals necessary and
that the proposal be forwarded to the Planning and Zoning Board
for review and recommendation; Mr. Aud seconded the motion;
Mr. Guy abstained. The motion was carried.

Approved, 45?7 /

George R. Aud
President





